FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU / OFFICE OF BROADCAST LICENSE POLICY ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NORM) MILLER

AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767

APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410

HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ ] E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov
February 5, 2004

Mitzi T. Gramling, Esq.

“Associate General Counsel

Minnesota Public Radio -

45 East Seventh Street

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-2274

i o ) ~ Re:  K297AH, Winona, Minnesota I
Facility Identification Number : 42907
Minnesota Public Radio
Special Temporary Authorization

Dear Ms. Gramling:

This is in reference to your letter dated January 27, 2004, filed on behalf of Minnesota Public

Radio ("MPR"). MPR requests special temporary authority ("STA") to operate FM Translator

K297AH with reduced power. In support of the request, MPR states that, due to a problem with

the antenna system that is causing high VSWR, it has reduced the operating power of the station.
- STA is requested for continued operation with reduced power pending resolution of the matter.

Accordmgly, the request for STA IS HEREBY GRANTED. Statlon K297AH may continue to
operate with reduced power. MPR must notify the Commission when licensed operation is
restored.

This authority expires on August 5, 2004.

Edward P. DeLaHunt, Associate Chief
Audio Division

~ Office of Broadcast License Policy
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